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This is an honest question for all the elected Oregon House Representatives, Will we 

as Oregonians ever see our taxes go down? I first became a voter in 1998 and I just 

can’t seem to remember them ever going down. I would also like to know if high 

taxes is going to be the new normal for Oregonians? I am asking because for the first 

time in my life, I am contemplating not living in Oregon having grown up here. That’s 

a very scary decision to make for a family of five. I do believe many other families are 

contemplating this same decision. Knowing that we love this state dearly on both-

sides of the aisle, people are leaving because they can’t afford to live in the state that 

they love!  

I ask you this question for all Oregonians, will Oregon taxes continue to go up? By 

voting No on HB3402 you will be giving Oregonians a clear and concise message 

that you don’t want lifelong Oregonians to leave. Oregonians want prosperity, not 

taxation to prosperity? Vote No on HB3402 


